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MEMBERS & HEALTHCARE 
LEADER ON THE MOVE

I N  T H I S  I S S U E

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 
Greetings NYR Members and Friends,

 

Welcome to the fall issue of our newsletter.  The summer has flown

by, however I hope you had the opportunity to enjoy the warm weather

and take time to unwind during  a very active spring while dealing

with the impact of covid and continued racial injustices permeating 

 through our black and brown communities.

Over the next few weeks we have a duty to exercise our right to vote.

We are in position to have our voices heard at the local, state and

national level. Remember to vote and have your voice be heard! 

NAHSE, New York Regional Chapter is one of six out of the thirty-one

NAHSE chapters to be in compliance with national guidelines. Thank

you for your continued support and feedback in making our chapter

strong! We remain committed to ADVANCE | DEVELOP | ELEVATE.

Please make sure to register for the NAHSE 2020 Virtual Conference

Events. Monthly events are scheduled through December 2020.

We welcome our new members and returning members, including our

institutional member, NYC Health +Hospitals/Elmhurst.

 

See you at one of our upcoming programs.   

Warmly,

Carle-Marie Memnon, DHA, FACHE 

NYR Chapter President 

www.nyrnahse.org 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS

CALL TO ACTION 



Thursday, July 16: NYR NAHSE, in partnership with Healthcare Leaders of New York (HLNY) & National

Association of Hispanic Healthcare Executives (AHHE) held a Collaborative Webinar Women in Leadership:

What the Pandemic has Shown.

Members and guests from AHHE, HLNY and NAHSE NYR chapter had the opportunity to hear from women

leaders about leading through the pandemic. 

MODERATOR, Paige Dworak, FACHE President & Chief Executive Officer, East Orange General Hospital

and PANELISTS: Pamela Abner, MPA, CPXP, Vice President & Chief Administrative Officer Office for

Diversity & Inclusion, The Mount Sinai Health System, Tirsit S. Asfaw, MD, FACOG, Director, Female Pelvic

Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery/Urogynecology, Residency Program Director, Weill Cornell Medicine,

Tamisha McPherson, MPA, Chief External Affairs & Development Officer / Executive Director, URAM and

Kerri Scanlon, RN, FAAN Executive Director, Glen Cove Hospital, Northwell Health
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Saturday, September 19: 13th Annual Health Symposium and Backpack Jam - Virtual Covid Edition

was held and featured educators and health care experts, including NYR NAHSE Member, Dr. Mauvareen

Beverley, moderated by Okechukwu (OK) Ogbutor MPH, MSDS, NYR NAHSE Health & Community

Service Chair. 

Three students were the recipients of fully supplied backpacks raffle. 

Special thanks to North Manhattan Alumnae Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. and Psi Lambda

Lambda Chapter of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc. for this continued collaboration.  

Raven Brewington, MHA, MPH(c) NYR Chapter Public Policy &

Advocacy Chair and National Northeast and Midwest Liaison

interviewed Carla Jackie Sampson, PhD, FACHE, Clinical

Associate Professor & Director of Healthcare Programs at NYU

Robert F. Wagner Graduate School of Public Service. 

Please take time to watch Crucial Conversations: 2020 Census with

Dr. Sampson (pictured left): 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IePGR307eCM&feature=youtu.be
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Tuesday, September 22: New York Regional held our monthly meeting.  The focus was  the 2020 Census and

it's impact on Social Determinants of Health. The program title, "Your Voice, Our Future: How the Census

Impacts Social Determinants of Health" was moderated by Raven Brewington, MHA, MPH(c), NYR NAHSE

Public Policy and Advocacy Chair and National Northeast and Midwest Public Policy and Advocacy Liaison.  

Participants heard from our esteemed panelists from the U.S. Census Bureau, Kendall Johnson, Executive

Director and Regional Experts Lisa Moore, Assistant Regional Census Manger, NY Region and Ellisa Johnson,

Chicago Regional Director, U.S. Census Bureau. Census Deadline has been extended. 

The Census happens every 10 years to count people of all ages. Data is used to help determine the allocation of

$675 billion federal funds each year. It helps support education, housing, health programs and much more. 

Over the next few days remind 10 people to complete it and ask them to also remind 10 people.

M E M B E R S H I P  S U R V E Y
The feedback and opinions of all our members are extremely

paramount to our chapter’s success. The chapter survey link is open:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NYRSurvey 

Please take a few minutes to complete it. If there are any questions,

Aaron Hopkins, MHSA, Membership Committee Chair will be able to

provide assistance, aaron.hopkins@mountsinai.org  



Nicole Harris-Hollingsworth, EdD, MCHES has been selected

as the Vice President, Social Determinants of Health at

Hackensack Meridian Health Network after transitioning from

her role as Assistant Vice President, Community & Population

Health at Montefiore Health System. 

Congratulations, Dr. Harris-Hollingsworth!

Kudos, Dr. Mauvareen Beverley on presenting,  "Applying a

Racial Equity Lens in Age-Friendly Care A Discussion of Patient

Engagement and Cultural Competency",  September 8th  for  the

Age-Friendly Health Systems,  an initiative of The John A.

Hartford Foundation and the Institute for Healthcare

Improvement (IHI), in partnership with the American Hospital

Association (AHA) and the Catholic Health Association of the

United States (CHA).

MEMBERS & HEALTHCARE LEADERS ON THE MOVE 

Stephen E. Grayson, M.A. has been promoted to Senior

Government Affairs Analyst at NYU Langone Health. 

 

Kudos, Stephen!
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Vivien Lyn Salmon received her Doctor of Philosophy (PhD)

degree from the College of Health Services, Walden University.

Virtual ceremony was held on July 18th, 2020.  

Additionally, Dr. Salmon transitioned from her role as Sr.

Associate Director, Emergency Department at NYC Health +

Hospitals/Harlem to Sr. Associate Director, Emergency

Department at NYC Health + Hospitals/Bellevue.  

Well done, Dr. Salmon on your achievements & best wishes!



Congratulations,  Maija Neville-Williams, NYR Parliamentarian

and Bylaws Committee Chair for being  selected to receive the

2020 Health Administration Section Excellence in Health

Administration Award. 

 

This award recognizes a Health Administration Section Member

who is relatively new to the field of health administration,

demonstrates potential in the health administration field, and who

has gone above and beyond their job description to make a lasting

impact in their organization or in public health.  

 

Maija  will receive an engraved, congratulatory plaque and will be

recognized at the  HAS virtual Awards Social event during the

2020 APHA Annual Meeting on Tuesday, October 27, 2020.  
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MEMBERS & HEALTHCARE LEADERS ON THE MOVE 

Welcome to our new NYR NAHSE Members!!!

Alisha Page

Alison Philip

Congratulations, Ralph Thomas  on being

the recipient of  the Healthcare Leaders of

New York (HLNY) Volunteer Healthcare

Executives Regent’s Award  on  August  27,

2020.

Andrew Adrian

Kiersten Clay

Anestashia Melford

Alisha Page, started her new role as Clinic Authorization Specialist

at Progyny, Inc after serving as Senior Patient Coordinator at Weill

Cornell Medicine. 

Kudos Alisha!  



NYRNAHSE
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Member Spotlights

J U L Y  

2 0 2 0

A U G U S T

2 0 2 0

SEPTEMBER

2020

Visit our website's NYR Corner tab to learn more about these health care service executives and Institutional

Member tab to learn more about our featured September Institution Spotlight. 



October 27, 2020

Digital Health and Information Technology 

During and Post-Covid

6:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Zoom

November 17, 2020

C-Suite Executive Virtual Round Table Discussion

6:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Zoom

December 15, 2020

Professional Development Program

 Virtual Annual Young and Senior Executives 

Awards Presentation

6:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Zoom

Visit https://www.nyrnahse.org/chapter-events for additional information!

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF HEALTH SERVICES EXECUTIVES
NEW YORK REGIONAL CHAPTER

Email: nyregionalnahse@gmail.com                                                             Address: P.O. Box 1179
Website: www.nyrnahse.org                                                                         Lincolnton Station

                                                                                           New York, NY 10037
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Special thank you to our 2019 & 2020

Institutional Members for your continued support. 

October - December 2020

Email us at nyregionalnahse@gmail.com with any comments, suggestions, desire to serve on one of our chapter

committees or share with us professional accolades about yourself or your organization.

NYR NAHSE Chapter

NYRNAHSE


